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We have been super busy in
our inquiry getting different
bits ready for our very own
Dosbarth Dewi wedding. We
were so lucky to share such
a special day with all our
friends and family,
celebrating our friendship
and sharing all of our
learning. We all had such a
great day, dressing up in
smart clothes, going to St
James’ Church for our
wedding ceremony and
coming back to school to
share our inquiry books. Of
course we had some cake
too to share! The cupcakes
we made went down a treat.

We Learn,

We Play,

Croeso i flog dysgu Dosbarth Dewi!

We have been very creative this month, creating our
very own poppies for Remembrance Day using loose
parts and using the oil pastels to create our own
firework pictures for Bonfire Night. In the run up to our
wedding we have been busy creating friendship
bracelets for each other, picking out the beads and
threading them carefully onto the string.

In our literacy we have been learning how to write a
set of instructions, telling Miss Davis how to carve her
very own happy pumpkin. We all enjoyed listening to
the story ‘The Happy Pumpkin’ and we loved carving
our very own pumpkin. We all got our hands messy!
Our most recent story has been all about a
scarecrows’ wedding. We have been writing using
story language to retell the story by Julia Donaldson.
In Maths we have been focusing on our numbers to
20 and finding the biggest and smallest numbers.
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We Care, We Pray.




